
Erratum

The publication “Imko-Walczuk B, Renczyńska-Matysko J, Kadylak D, Dębska-Ślizień A. 
Rare skin tumours in organ transplant recipients. Advances in Dermatology and Allergol-
ogy/Postępy Dermatologii i Alergologii 2020; 37(6): 862-870” was retracted upon authors 
request due to unauthorized use of micrographs (Figs. 2, 3, 5) that belong to Prof. Wojciech 
Biernat, Head of the Department of Pathomorphology of the Medical University of Gdańsk. 
For that oversight, the authors do sincerely apologize. The micrographs were previously 
published in the book chapter “Other rare skin cancers. In: Dermatological problems of 
patients after organ transplantation. Imko-Walczuk B, Dębska-Ślizień A, Szepietowski J, 
Rutkowski B (eds.), Cornetis. Wrocław 2014; 207–220”.
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